
12th August 2018  

COMING EVENTS  
 Aug - Corps Kitchen Replacement 

 Aug 14 -  BCT @Moonyah Chapel 6.30pm 

 Aug 18 - YP Anniversary Weekend  

 Aug 19  - Primary ‘The General Showman’ 

 Aug 19 - Vocal Praise @Carindale 2.30pm 

 Aug  26 - Songs of Praise @ BCT 2:30pm 

 Aug 27-30 - Divisional Women’s Camp    

 

 

 

Thank you for praying for others. It is very 
much appreciated, valued and making a 
difference.  Why not send a note, text or 
make a quick phone call the next time you 
pray to let them know you are praying?                                                                     

Welcome to worship 
Questions?                                                                       

During our time of worship has something stirred 
in your heart and you are not sure what to do 
with it?   Maybe you feel a leading to get involved 
in some activity?  Or you are not sure exactly 
who we are or what we do but would like to find 
out more.  We are happy to chat, answer 
questions and listen.  Make a phone call, send   
us an email or speak to us at the door after the 
service and lets set up a time to get together          
and talk. 

 The kitchen renovation has commenced, 
please be mindful that the first area of the 
multi-purpose hall has our temporary kitchen 
and so parents please keep an eye on your 
children downstairs. 

 There will be very limited parking Monday to 
Friday downstairs, please phone the Office if 
you are wanting a park the day before, the  
number of tradespeople  coming in have 
priority. 

Australia’s farmers are battling the worst drought in 
over 100 years, and The Salvation Army is striving 
to assist them through these extra tough times.  

Our Rural Chaplains and personnel are currently in 
drought-affected areas conducting regular visits to 
farmers and rural communities, helping them in 

any way they can by distributing food hampers, helping with bill payments and other financial expenses,              
assisting with farm and household jobs, and providing emotional and practical support.  

Majors Rusty and Dianne Lawson (Rural Chaplains, Dubbo) are currently traveling around northwest New 
South Wales providing the necessary support for many farmers who have lost hope. Rusty says it is hard 
to comprehend the horrific circumstances many farmers are dealing with right now.  

“It’s only when you see the tears that you get real a sense of how broken and hopeless the situation has 
become,” Rusty says.  

“We are seeing farmers going without their medication to pay for the needs of their livestock. Many are 
starting to seriously wonder what the future holds for them.”  

In a letter to The Salvation Army, one farmer said: “I did not like having to ask for assistance, farmers 
seem to be so proud and want to do it alone. But for the first time in 25 years of farming, I felt like it was 
time to reach out and allow someone else to help us out. It took a lot for me emotionally to ask for help, 
but I finally figured I was a farmer, so maybe it is okay to ask. The overwhelming thoughtfulness has been 
a God-send during this tough time.”  

Dianne says, “Our famers have been crying out for a long time but now they are finally seeing some                
momentum and it is lifting their spirits. But we need more resources to give them the practical support 
they need to get them back on their feet,” Dianne says.  

The Salvation Army currently has more than a dozen rural chaplains across the country, and each of them 
is providing essential services for farmers in need but there is so much more that needs to be done.                 
Anyone wishing to support our work with farmers and communities affected by the drought can visit      
salvos.org.au/rural support or call 13 SALVOS (13 72 58).  



In  the  EVENT of a FIRE  proceed to the CLOSEST EXIT  ASSEMBLE  across the road  from BCT in the 
forecourt of  180 Ann St  /   Do Not evacuate BCT Car Park  /  Do Not use the Lift. 

Brisbane City Parking                                        
Queens Plaza  $5.00                                   
[bring ticket to BCT for validation] 

Entry Edward St Height 2.2mtrs                                
King George Square  Entries  Roma & 
Adelaide Street  Hgt 1.93mtrs $5 Sundays              

Brisbane City Temple Corps                
167 Ann St Brisbane 4000                                                    
Majors Dean & Vicki Clarke                                 
P: 3221 3461  GPO Box 379 Brisbane 4001                                   
bctsalvos@gmail.com Find us on Facebook   
www.salvos.org.au/brisbanecitytemple  

 

A camp for kids 5-7 October 2018                                                   
aged 7-12yrs & junior leaders aged 15-17 yrs                        

Registrations available now... 
Venue: Watson Park Convention Centre Dakabin 

For Your Comfort -  A parents room is on the left of the foyer and bathrooms are downstairs one level.                    

A lift is available for those not good  on stairs with access through the main worship hall.   

YP Anniversary - Primary on Parade 

Sunday 19 August 2018 - 9.30am     

Date: Saturday 18th August

Time: 2:30pm

Location: BCT social hall

Prep – Year 8

Family and Friends

Join us for dinner at 

6:00pm

Cost - $5

RSVP: 11th August 2018

Ph: 3221 3461

In the circus there’s always room for another clown 

 

 

 


